SEARCH COMMITTEE REPORT

Key Points:

1. Search Committee task:

· To undertake an objective selection process for an entity or entities to provide DNSO Secretariat information and technical services on a contractual basis.  (Similar such services are currently being provided by Elisabeth Porteneuve and AFNIC under legacy arrangements). 

2. Search Committee:

· A sub-committee of the NC Budget Committee;

· Members: Erica Roberts (Chair), Chuck Gomes, Vany Martinez, Elisabeth Porteneuve

3.  Recruitment/Selection consultant:

· A consultant (Ian Peter and Associates) was identified and appointed in late May to manage the RFP selection and evaluation process.

4. Key Tasks of Search Committee

· Liaise with current providers and identify key management, administrative and technical requirements;

· Appoint consultant to manage the RFP selection and evaluation process;

· Prepare and post a Request for Proposals (consultant)

· Respond to information requests (consultant)

· Evaluate proposals and prepare shortlist (consultant)

· Make recommendation (s) for appointment by the NC (consultant and Chair of Search Committee)

· Determine contractual conditions in liaison with ICANN staff

· Identify transition issues

· Identify further action requirements

5. Request for Proposals (RFP)

· Incorporates two distinct elements: an Information and Technical Services Manager and a provider of Internet services (web, email list hosting etc.) 

· All proposals must address the Information and Technical Management requirements and may optionally address the Internet service requirements.

6. Proposed Schedule:

· 4 Jun 2001:  RFP completed and posted on the DNSO web site and emailed to each constituency;

· 20  Jun 2001: Proposals in response close

· 25 Jun 2001: Preliminary evaluation and shortlisting

· 30 Jun 2001: Final Recommendation to NC

· 7 Jul 2001: NC appointment

· 14 Jul:  Contract signed

· 30 Aug 2001: Transition complete

7. Recommendation:

The schedule above is very tight and, to ensure a smooth transition process, it is anticipated that the DNSO will require the services of the current providers up to the end of Jul 2001.  Depending on the issues arising during the transition process, it may be necessary to extend the handover period for up to a further four weeks (until end Aug.)

It is therefore recommended that:

· the NC make the necessary arrangements to ensure that the current providers are available to assist in the hand-over process as (and if) required up to the end of Aug 2001.

Erica Roberts

Chair, Search Committee

30 May 2001

